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28 JAN 1964

Dearltr.McCome,

In a memorandum to you on 12 Decsiber 1963,1111111111
5678-63), three positions within the 110 were i
which might usefully be staffed by qualified CIA personnel.
To date, no nominations from the CIA have been received.

Of the three positions identified, the positionpeof
aircraft operations staff officer should be filled within
the very near future because of the present lack on the
MO Staff of the necessary coverage and capability in this
area.

It is still considered to be in our mutual interest
to consider individuals from your organization for this post.
In the absence of CIA recommendations, only two possible
candidates .with proper background and experience. have been
brought to ay attention. If at all possible, it would be,
appreciated if any CIA nominations could be received by
11/February 1964.

Sincerely,

signora
Brockway McMillan

Honorable John A. HeCone
Director
Central intelligence Agency
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